
1

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 2:00 PM
To: Lynn Worthington (CafeRealty@aol.com)
Cc: Jered Chaney (jered@weber-hayes.com); Heningburg, Benjamin@Waterboards; 

'Kyle.Cockerham@waterboards.ca.gov'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO271 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100538, EXXON, 3055 35th 

Avenue, Oakland

Dear Mr. Worthington, 

The subject fuel leak case has been accepted into the State Water Resources Control Board’s (SWRCBs) Expedited 
Claim Account Program (ECAP).  Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff would like to 
arrange a teleconference call with you, your consultant, SWRCB staff and ACDEH to discuss the case and develop a path 
toward closure.  Please select from the following dates and times: 

Thursday, August 25 at 11 AM to 1 PM; 

Friday, August 26 at 1 to 3 PM; or 

Tuesday, August 30 at 11 AM to 1 PM. 

Please contact ACDEH (Attention: Keith Nowell) with your selection.   ACDEH requests that you provide us with other 
dated/ times should these dates not meet with your schedule. 

A meeting agenda will be provided to you by the end of this week. 

Thank you, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


